
Letter to NATO Headquarters

Brussels 7th July 2023

Dear Ms. Anette Parvianen,

NATO Political Affairs and Security Policy section

and

Mr. Nicola de Santis

Head Engagements Section, Public Diplomacy Division NATO

The degradation of the ecosytem and the destruction of the environment are part of war and the
preparation of war.

Nato adopted a Climate Change and Security Action Plan
as well as an action plan to protect the environment in conjunction with its activities.

We demand you to take this seriously, by not supportng the use of Depleted Uranium or any other
toxic and radioactive substance and by helping the civilian population that suffers from the impact
of these weapons. Part of this help is the environmental remediation of affected areas.

In the context of NATO's DU war actions in Serbia in 1999 this would mean not to reject the talks
on the claims raised by our cooperation partner Dr. Sdran Aleksic in the legal proceedings that he
strated at the Belgrade Court . NATO unjustly pretends immunity in this case
 
In the name of ICBUW I remind NATO of its own promises as well as of existing international
legal obligations of the organisation such as the precautionary principle. Is NATO going to keep
these promises and legal obligations?

Peace and respect

Ria Verjauw
ICBUW Spokesperson
www.icbuw.eu


